
 

I didn’t understand how the school teach long 

division before this session so it was useful for me 

in supporting my child at home.  

It was great to see the children enthused about 

maths – which can often be tricky for some 

children. 

It was great to see the level of enthusiasm and 

engagement from the pupils. Each child that I had a 

demonstration from was very excited when running 

through the methodology.  

I thought the morning was a great idea! It was 

brilliant for the children to take a ‘teaching’ role and 
be the ones checking and correcting sums. Awesome 

to see them all so enthusiastic about maths too!  

It was really nice to see how enthusiastic the children were 

teaching the parents how to work out the maths problems. 

Interesting to see the different techniques they use compared to 

the way I would work out the problem.  


